NEW OWNERSHIP- NEWS

Brand new website now online

We are very excited to inform you of an exciting development in our business.

We have been trading since 2003 from our Wells branch, in 2018 acquired our second store in Yeovil
adding to our brand with Taunton Uniforms in December 2020.

As part of our plan to align our stores, we have rebranded Taunton Uniforms to
South West School Wear.

To support this we have launched a brand new, fully integrated e-commerce website on 22
February www.swschoolwear.co.uk which will offer parents a better and easier user experience,

Please let your parents know- school uniform can be bought online 24/7 we are posting to those
who choose but we will also be extending our in store click and collect times to Monday - Saturday
9-5 from 01/03/2021.

We are not permitted to open under government guidelines but as soon as we are able (from
12/04/2021) we will resume our opening hours Monday — Saturday 9-5

Any enquiries are redirected and forwarded from the existing domain name Taunton Uniforms

We look forward to being able to see you all soon however in the meantime if you have any queries
please contact us at:

taunton@swschoolwear.co.uk 01823 278080

wells@swschoolwear.co.uk 01749 670000

veovil@swschoolwear.co.uk 01935 478178
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